Poulton Lancelyn Primary School





Dear Parents, 31st October 2018

Lady Lever Art Gallery Port Sunlight

Yours sincerely,

As part of our work in Art and work around Roald Dahl, the children in Year 2 will be going to Port Sunlight to visit The Quentin Blake Exhibition at Lady Lever Art Gallery on Wednesday 14th November.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch in for the day, so please send your child to school with lunch in a disposable bag (no glass bottle please). We will be travelling to the gallery by coach. The cost of the trip is £2.40 to cover transport. The children will need to wear their uniform.

If you are able to help us with the trip, please indicate on the reply slip. Thank you for your support. Please return the permission slip below by Friday 9^{th} November 2018

Mrs Parkinson Mrs Thompson

PERMISSION SLIP

<u>PERMISSION SLIP</u> <u>YEAR 2 - LADY LEVER ART GALLERY</u>

I agree to my son/daughter/ward*	
(Full Name)having read the information sheet, agree to his/her partic acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behavio	cipation to any or all of the activities described. I
I understand that the teacher in charge of the party wil accident I agree to my son/daughter/ward receiving emerg of anaesthetics and blood transfusions, as considered neces	ency medical treatment which might include the use
I understand that Wirral Borough Council is insured in res Personal Accident or other cover. Accidents may theref Parents/Guardians may wish to obtain suitable insurance to	ore arise for which the Council is not responsible.
I enclose a voluntary payment of £2.40 for the cost of the	workshop 🗆
I have paid for this trip using Parent Pay	
I am not able to help with this trip	I am able to help with this trip
Signature(Parent/Guardian) Daytime Telephone Number	Date Emergency Contact Number